

November 7, 2016

Mr. Paul de Souza CSFI-CWD Founder & Director 9720 Capital Court, Suite 200 Manassas, VA 20110

Dear Mr. de Souza:

From all of us at Technology Training Corporation, we would like to sincerely thank you and your social marketing team for the continued support of our technical symposia. Our recent Military Network Modernization symposium and Intelligence, Surveillance and Reconnaissance programs were clearly enriched by the Cyber Security Form Initiative social media sponsorship and membership participation. CSFI's powerful marketing partnering in addition to resources for SME guest speakers have been outstanding contributions at our various programs.

The social media experience working in concert with the TTC marketing team has been a terrific combination and experience proven time and time again. We can always count on the professionalism and reliability of the CSFI team working together while adding to the strengths of our programs and the networking value.

Thank you again for pulling your resources together for the benefit of both our organizations, we look forward to working together Paul on many more social media campaigns in the coming years.

Sincerely,

**Bradford Barrett** 

Senior Program Manager

Director of Events

**Technology Training Corporation** 

U.S.A.: 369 Van Ness Way, Suite 735, Torrance, CA 90501 Tel (310) 320-8110 Fax: (310) 320-8101